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Upcoming Events!

Greetings,
     We have had a great start with 
our membership drive. Thank you 
to all who have sent in their dues. 
Our new board is working hard to 
come up with different activities. A 
PICA member has volunteered to 
sort out the forms we used to have 
in the newsletter stating what other 
activities you would like. We will then 

reach out to those and see if  anyone would like to lead a 
sub-group.
	 As most already know, there was a speeding meeting 
held at Treasure Bay, I attended the meeting. The TI 
police listened to the concerns of  those who attended and 
are conducting more studies to find where the main issues 
are. One thing we do know is the auto speed sign on Par-
adise Blvd. is doing its job to remind us to slow down! We 

From the President

Stay in touch with future events on www.ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.org
             Or like us on Facebook Paradise Island Civic Association PICA: www.facebook.com/groups/414522549164611/

do live in a neighborhood with children, dog walkers and 
joggers, stay focused on the road and be safe. Enjoy! We 
live in Paradise! 
Cindy Massie, PICA President
cinmass@tampabay.rr.com

Paradise Island Yard Sale
Saturday, March 28th

8 a.m.- 1 p.m.

PICA Spring Mixer 
Thursday, April 2nd
5:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.

The Club of  Treasure Island 

Island Wide  
Pig Roast

Sponsored by Treasure Island Civic Association

Saturday, May 2nd
TI Community Center

PICA Wine Tasting Event
Wednesday, June 17th

Vino Simpatico
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Please Note:
The address to mail your  

Membership dues has changed.  
Please mail them to:

PICA, P.O. Box 67435
St. Pete Beach, FL 33736
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T.I. Community Appreciation Day
	 It was great to see so many of  our neighbors 
stop by the PICA table.  Of  course, it may have 
been to see our own Paradise Island magician Zach. 
Zach was amazing, entertaining everyone who 
walked in the door!
	 If  you didn’t make it, please look for this event 
next year. Most every service and club in Treasure 
Island is represented from the library to the histor-
ical society. It was very informative. 
	 The big draw is the Chili Cook Off, as each civic 
association, the Treasure Island Fire Dept. and 
local restaurants donated a pot of  chili. There were 
11 pots of  chili to taste.   
	 DRUM ROLL PLEASE…Dain McCormick 
and his father Rick representing PICA took first 
place! Thank you, Gentleman! They made a de-
licious seasoned venison chili. Thank you also to 
Debbie, Carlos, Tammy, Joyce and Susan for help-
ing with the event.

Dain McCormick and his father Rick 

representing PICA took first place!
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$20.00

2020 PICA Membership
  Name___________________________________________ 	 Annual Membership	 $____________
  Address_ _______________________________________ 	 Beautification	 $____________
  Phone No._______________________________________ 	 Total	 $____________
  Email___________________________________________ 	 Year You Moved Here	 _____________

Please make check payable to PICA & send to PICA, P.O. Box 67435, St. Pete Beach, FL 33736

Your donations go primarily towards beautification and social events. We thank you for your support  
in helping make our island community a beautiful place to live!

Neighborhood Kudos
	 We’d like to recognize and thank our fellow residents 
who have volunteered to be Street Captains. These dedi-
cated folks are literally walking the streets delivering the 
paper version of  our newsletter to your doorstep! 
	 Many thanks to: Jim Bodkin, Teresa Chappell, Pete 
& Eileen Colon, Tara Harris, Charlie Helinger, Lora Kelly, 
Cindy Massie, Susan Matuszewski, Debbie Parks, Doreen 
Radich, Christina Russell, Ross Sanchez, Atul Shah,  
Eddie Sorensen and Joyce Sperry. 
	 Special thanks to Barbara Fallenbaum and Crystal 
Moser for your many years helping as Street Captains.  
	 You can access current and past newsletters on our 
PICA website: Paradiseislandcivicassociation.org.

Island Wide Pig Roast 
Fundraiser

May 2nd
	 We’re excited to announce for the first time, all four TI 
Civic Associations (which includes Paradise Island, Isle of  
Palms, Isle of  Capri and Sunset Beach) are working together 
to host an Island Wide Pig Roast on May 2nd.
	 Each Association has 50 tickets to sell at $20 per ticket 
which includes your meal and entertainment. 
	 We are planning to have a three-piece band, a corn hole 
tournament between the civic associations along with other 
games and, of  course, we will have adult beverages for a 
donation. 
	 It will be a fun time for everyone to enjoy getting to 
know each other. 
	 We will let you know when the tickets go on sale!

Around  the  Island!

Spring Mixer
April 2nd • 5:30 -8:30 p.m.

The Club of  Treasure Island

	 Join your fellow PICA members for 
a festive evening at The Club of  Trea-
sure Island! We will be poolside with 
steel drum entertainment along with 
tapas and cold drinks available for 
purchase. This popular event is free 
for PICA members and you will be 
able to pay your $20 annual dues 
that evening.  

RSVP to Kelly at  
757-323-9557. Looking forward 

to seeing you there! 




